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Westbound Lane of Sam Varnedoe Bridge to Close 

Chatham County, GA (May 4, 2021) – The westbound lane of the Sam Varnedoe Bridge on 

Islands Expressway will be closed to traffic beginning on the evening of May 4, 2021.  Roadway 

traffic will be rerouted from the westbound side to the eastbound side from. Repairs will be 

made to the to the west span bearings, and the westbound closure will remain for an extended 

period of time. 

Drivers are asked to use caution and obey the posted speed limit when driving through the 

work area or seek alternate routes. 

WHERE: Sam Varnedoe Bridge on Islands Expressway  

WHAT: Closure of westbound lane  

WHEN: Beginning evening of May 4, 2021, and will last until further notice 
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Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 


